
YELLOW FOLDERSYELLOW FOLDERS
PLEASE RETURN YELLOW PARENT ENVELOPE ON MONDAY.

 THE NEXT PARENT ENVELOPE WILL BE SENT OUT ON 
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2024.

 IF THERE IS A HOLIDAY, ENVELOPE WILL BE SENT ON FRIDAY.

AUGUST 29, 2024
NEWSLETTER

AUGUST 29, 2024
NEWSLETTER

DROP OFF &
PICKUP

DROP OFF &
PICKUP

ALL SCHOOL
MASS

ALL SCHOOL
MASS

Gates open at 7:50 AM
School begins promptly at 8:00 AM
School Ends at 2:45 PM

Please use the back entry for drop off
and pick up by entering through the far
east gate and exiting on the opposite
side. This will ensure the safety of all

students, parents and staff.

Tuesday, 
September 10, 2024 

at 9:00 AM
*Wear your dress uniform
*Parents are encouraged to attend

Extended CareExtended Care

Parents, if your child is going to
morning extended care, please sign
them in at the podium outside the
office. Students will be buzzed in. 

 As far as after school extended
 care and sports practices, please call
(619) 444-5043 and Ms. Patsy will walk
the students to the gate between the
8th grade classroom and preschool. 

Parents will be billed monthly for
extended care. Remember to sign out.

 

THANK YOU FOR
 COMING TO OUR

BACK TO 
SCHOOL PICNIC!

THANK YOU FOR
 COMING TO OUR

BACK TO 
SCHOOL PICNIC!

Welcome 
Back!

New Schedule AlertNew Schedule AlertNew Schedule Alert
In an effort to avoid confusion, all

minimum days will end at 12:30 PM



On Wednesday, September 4, 2024,
Panda Express will donate 28% of
sales to Holy Trinity School on all

ONLINE ORDERS for Pickup or
delivery nationwide. See Flyer on

today’s parent envelope.

Hot Lunch Menu for
October will be sent in the

Parent Envelope on
09/19/24 due back by 
3:00 PM ON 09/25/24. 

PICTURE
DAY

PICTURE
DAY

WEDNESDAY,
SEPTEMBER 11, 2024
*ORDER FORMS

WERE SENT IN THE
YELLOW

ENVELOPE*

THANK YOU SO MUCH!HappyHappyHappy
Birthday!Birthday!Birthday!

MELVIN J. - SEPTEMBER 1
JENELLE I. - SEPTEMBER  2

We would like to thank
 the following Hawk families

for all their help!
Perry Plumbing      Mrs. Ganih

      Mrs. Padilla          Mrs. Downing
       JLJGonzalezpainting LLC 

Steve Funk

          
Keep an eye out for an 

amazing Used Costume Sale
coming September 13, 2024.

 All proceeds benefit
 our school!

CostumeCostumeCostume      SaleSaleSale   

CONGRATULATIONS 
TO THE 

TA-OCTA FAMILY 
ON THEIR NEW ARRIVAL

THOMAS GREGORY
BORN JULY 27, 2024

6lbs 7oz

RemindersRemindersReminders
Absents & TardiesAbsents & Tardies

Please call or email the front
office to report all absences,

tardies or early releases.
 Call the office by 8:30 AM to

request homework.

Congratulations to Suzanne Kelso on
 winning the 50/50 raffle in the amount

of $450.00. She generously donated
back the proceeds. Thank you! 

We were able to buy 7 projectors.  

All forms due by
 Friday,

 August 30, 2024



PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

PRINCIPAL’S 
CORNER

Reminder:
No School on

Labor Day,
Monday,  
Sept. 2 

IN TODAY’S PARENT ENVELOPE
Costume Sale (HC)
Kids Choir (HC)
Panda Express Fundraiser (HC)
Paul Effman Music  (HC)
Picture Day Form-One Per Student (HC)
Save the Date for Fall Festival (HC)
Save the Date for Turkey Trot(HC)
Scrip Order Form (HC)
September Food Drive (HC)
Year at a Glance/Calendar for September (HC)

HC = Hard Copy

THE UNIFORM STORE THE UNIFORM STORE 8160 La Mesa Blvd, La Mesa,
CA 91942 

HAPPY FIRST FULL WEEK BACK! 
Thank you all for attending the family picnic on Friday. It was

wonderful to see everyone. I am blessed by the donations and
love that have been pouring forth our way! Projectors have been
bought and should be installed in two weeks. Thank you again for
making this a possibility! I am overwhelmed by the support you

have shown and I am beyond blessed to be a part of this
community! Please remember that parents are always welcome

to morning assembly on Mondays at 8am at the lunch tables.
Also be sure to carefully read your bright yellow Thursday Parent

Envelope carefully for more detailed news!

Beginning Nov. 1, 2024 we will be contracted with THE UNIFORM STORE in La Mesa. Dennis
uniform will no longer be our uniform provider for Holy Trinity after Oct. 31. There will be
slight variations to the uniform but both the old and new style will be acceptable attire.
More info about your options and how to order will be coming. The Uniform Store has a

guarenteed turnaround time of 3 weeks. 

by 09/30/24

Kinder: Everly C. 
First: Jonah S.  

Second: Francis S. 
Third: Cristiano K. 
Fourth: Mathew G
Fifth: Marybelle K.

Sixth: Kyle T.
Seventh: Natalie G.
Eighth: Maddie G. 

BeBe  
OurOur  
BestBest


